
 

RH CORSTORPHINE 2ND XI SCORER REQUIRED 

Voluntary basis, potential for travel expenses depending on individual. 

Edinburgh, starts mid-April to late August. 

Royal High Corstorphine Cricket Club is a friendly club containing a diverse range of teams and players from 
across Edinburgh and beyond! We have 4 Saturday league teams, a women’s premiership team, developing 
junior teams and midweek teams also. And this year we have started a burgeoning relationship with the 
Cargilfield School based Edinburgh Cricket Academy, which is managed by Scotland’s foremost batsman today, 
George Munsey. In his spare time, George happens to be our Director of Cricket. 

 

 

We currently have a vacancy for a scorer to work with our friendly and competitive 2nd XI, who ply their trade in 
the East of Scotland Division 2. They play 90% of their games on Saturday, 50% of which would be at our home 
ground in Barnton, NW Edinburgh with free secure parking and or serviced by the Lothian 21, 29, 41, 56 and X56 
buses which all operate frequently.  At The Royal High School, we have a traditional scorebox for you to work 
from and a welcoming bar with Sky Sports and all the things you would expect of a sports club operating since 
1861. For away games, lifts would be provided by our friendly team.  



 

The season begins on 29th April and will run to 27th August. There are friendlies arranged for newcomers to learn 
on 22nd and 23rd April. We are totally flexible with the method of scoring you might wish to use, depending on 
your experience and interest. Previously, we have used traditional scorebook scoring, we have had scorers use 
linear scoring sheets and there is an opportunity to learn how to use a live scoring app on your tablet or phone 
if that interests you. In fact, given it is a fairly simple process you do not need experience, just an eye for detail 
and the desire to learn. The time commitment is circa noon to 7pm on matchdays and would suit anyone with a 
love for cricket to a complete newcomer, a retiree or anyone looking to make new friends. 



 

Again, we will stress that should you have limited experience of scoring a game, we will be able to offer training 
and support. The art of scoring is about patience and concentration. The failsafe is there is always at least 9 
people within ear shot who can help, at any point throughout the day. If you’re interested in having a go and 
meeting some great people, then contact Arnie via email to or message the club on FB or Instagram or twitter 
as per the below links. 

https://www.facebook.com/rhccricket/  

https://www.instagram.com/rhc_cricket/  

https://twitter.com/RHCLions  
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